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American Airlines Announces Nonstop 
Service from Grand Rapids to Miami 

 
GRAND RAPIDS, Mich. – Nonstop service from the Gerald R. Ford International Airport (GRR) to 
Miami International Airport (MIA) will begin in Grand Rapids this winter, right before the holiday 
and Latin American travel season heat up.  

American Airlines announced the service today, which will be operated by American Eagle. The 
service begins on December 19, 2018, and will feature one daily trip in and out of Miami 
International Airport. Tickets are on sale now. 

“This new service to Miami gives our customers in western Michigan unprecedented access to our 
gateway to Latin American and the Caribbean,” said Billy Glunz, American’s director – State and 
Local Government Affairs. “From Miami, American offers nearly 350 daily flights to 43 countries 
and territories, now just a stop away from Grand Rapids.” 

The flight schedule for the new service includes a departure time from Grand Rapids daily at 6:05 
a.m., and a daily return flight from MIA to GRR arriving at 12:48 a.m.  
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“Miami in December is a perfect way to not only kick off the holiday season, but an extremely busy 
travel period for the Latin American, Mexican, and Caribbean markets that Miami serves,” said 
Gerald R. Ford International Airport President & CEO Jim Gill. “This marks another Florida route on 
our map, but Miami is also a growing hub. Our West Michigan community will support this service, 
and be able to connect to American Airlines’ portfolio of great service.” 

The addition of nonstop service to Miami marks the 25th nonstop destination served out of Grand 
Rapids, and the eighth city in Florida. American Airlines has served Gerald R. Ford International 
Airport passengers for over 25 years, and also has nonstop service to Chicago-O’Hare, Dallas Fort 
Worth, Washington, D.C., Charlotte, and Philadelphia. 

For more information or interviews, please contact Tara Hernandez. 

### 

About GFIA 

The Gerald R. Ford International Airport (GFIA) is the second busiest airport in Michigan. The 
Airport served over 2.8 million passengers in 2017 and over 7,000 travelers pass through GFIA 
each day.  The Gerald R. Ford International Airport offers nonstop service to 25 major market 
destinations with more than 120 daily nonstop flights.  The Gerald R. Ford International Airport is 
managed and operated by the Gerald R. Ford International Airport Authority.  GFIA generates over 
$3.1 billion in annual economic output throughout West Michigan, and employs over 2,000 people.  
For more information on GFIA visit: www.flyford.org or follow the airport on Facebook, Instagram, 
and Twitter: @FlyGRFord 
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